
MEDIA ADVISORY 
From Martha’s Vineyard Bank 
November 21, 2019 

 
 

Martha’s Vineyard Bank Announces “Show Us Your Shop” Promotion to 
Support Local Businesses 

 
Edgartown, MA –  In support of Small Business on Martha’s Vineyard and in 
Falmouth, the Bank is sponsoring “Show Us Your Shop.”  On Saturday, November 
30th, also known as “Small Business Saturday™,” local shoppers can enter to win a 
set of gift cards from local merchants by uploading a selfie at their favorite shop 
or a receipt from a local merchant.  
 
Entries will be received starting Saturday, November 30th through Sunday, 
December 1st.  To participate, simply upload a selfie from a local business or a 
receipt from a local business to the contest link on our Facebook page or at 
mvbank.com.    
 
There will be one winner on Martha’s Vineyard and one winner in Falmouth.  
Winners will be announced the week of December 2nd.   
 
Let’s support our local businesses and have some fun along the way! 
 
For more information contact Christine (CJ) Conrad, Vice President, Marketing 
and Solution Development, (508) 684-4171 or cconrad@mvbank.com; or Patti 
Leighton, Community Relations Director at (774) 310-2030 or  
pleighton@mvbank.com.  
 
(Small Business Saturday™ is a registered trademark of American Express®.) 
 


